
Wednesday 17th January2018 

Have a fantastic week! From all the team at Highfield Nursery School!  

Wednesday workout!  

Happy New Year! We have been very busy since we came back to 

nursery after the Christmas holidays. We have been using the natu-

ral environment to explore the changes in the weather, the children 

have been very interested in exploring the ice and talking about the 

wind. We have set up a new communication friendly space relating to 

the children’s interest in winter, the children can spend time with 

their friends in a cosy space exploring the resources and learning 

and using new language. 

This week why not have a go at some or all of the following activi-

ties: 

 Talk to your children about the weather and the changes in 

their environment and get them to describe what they can see 

 Encourage your children to put on their own coat and do their 

own zip, don’t forget to tell your child’s key worker or pop it on 

tapestry if they can do it 

 Create a winter picture using blue and white resources and bring 

it to nursery to show everyone 

As the weather is getting colder, please ensure that children attend nursery with appropriate cloth-
ing  suited to the weather. It is also very muddy outside, please send them in footwear you don’t 
mind getting dirty. Children will have access to the outdoors in all weathers every day “There’s no 

such thing as bad weather, only unsuitable clothing” -Alfred Wainwright 
 


